
   

 

 
 

Finance Committee Memorandum 
 

 

To:  Committee Members 

From:  Jim Culotta, City Administrator 

Date:  12/18/17 

Re:  City Attorney Reappointments & Establishing Fees 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

Davis & Campbell, the law firm for the City Attorney, requests an increase in the hourly rate for 

several attorneys.  The attached table details the proposed increase by attorney and the rate history 

for each.  I recommend Council consideration of a resolution at its January 2nd meeting to reappoint 

Davis & Campbell and establish a rate schedule for 2018.  

 

 

 

ATTACHED 

1. Fee History 

 




